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iJune  19, 2023

REGIONAL REMORANI)UM
No.

suBmssloN oF REcoMMENI)ED RECDIENT scHooLs FOR Fy 2o22
G FY 2023 DEPED COMPUTERIZATION PROGRA14

To:       Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Information Technology Officers
All Others Concerned

1.         Relative  to  the  Memorandum  from  Information  and  Communications  Technology
Service titled Request fior Recommended Rectyeut Schoots fior FY 2022 86 FY 2023 DepEd
Cbmpttteriec{tion Program, all Schools Division Offices (SDOs) are requested to submit final
recommended recipient schools.

2.         Selection of recommended recipient schools shall be based on the criteria specified
in the memorandum. Attached is the memorandum for reference.

3.         Said recommended recipient schools shall be sublnitted to car.Ictu@deped.gov.ph
before 12:00nn of .une 20. 2023.

4.        Immediate dissemination of and compuance with this memorandum to all concerned
is desired.
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